
A group of 22 students of B.Sc. 3rd semester students and 5 faculty members of the zoology 

department, Madhab Choudhury College, Barpeta visited Fish diversity and Heritage Museum, 

Barama as a part of their zoology sec course. Dr.Nripendra kr. Sarma, Retd. HoD, Department of 

zoology, Bhattadev University, Bajali was present as resource person in the trip. 

 

 


